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Tuesday, June 15, 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to you in the light of the announcement to delay the Stage 4 

lockdown easing that was made last night. 

 

We will still be able to do the taster sessions as planned for your child on the 

29th June and 6th & 13th July 9:15 – 10:15 am but we will have to make changes 

to the planned coffee morning on the 22nd June.  We would still like to invite 

you and your child for a ‘stay and play’ session instead from 9:15-10 am.  This 

will allow your child to see the school without you having to leave them for the 

first time.   

 

To minimise the risks, we will: 

 Base this session outside 

 Ask for only one adult per child to attend 

 Adults to be wearing masks (unless exempt)  

 Adults to social distance from each other 

 Adults and children to sanitize their hands as they come in. 

 

We hope that this will still allow parents to meet each other and allow a good 

first transition session in school for the children. 

 

We really look forward to welcoming you into our St. Mark’s family.  If you 

have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Laura Kelsey 

Headteacher 


